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To: Mr. Hossein Ghaffari, Bushehr NPP President and CEO

Copy: Mr. Hamid Azarbad, Representative WANO-MC on-site Bushehr NPP
From: Mr. Vasily Aksenov, Director, WANO Moscow Centre

Subject: WANO MC International Workshop on Performance Indicators

Dear Mr. Ghaffari,

According to the WANO MC 2019-year plan Moscow Centre and Paks NPP organize an international
annual workshop on the theme “WANO Performance Indicators”. This event will be held in Paks,
Hungary during 28-30 May 2019. The main topics of the workshop will be:

e status of PI Programme, WANO-MC 2018 results and Annual Pl Report;

¢ Pl Programme changes;

» detailed consideration of the generation and fuel reliability groups performance indicators;

o strengths in the operation of NPP, contributing to the improvement of the level of

operation and performance indicators;
e use of the results of the analysis of WANO Pl in the process of conducting peer reviews;
e changes and challenges.

We would appreciate if the representative of your plant, responsible for WANO performance
indicators, could participate in this workshop and support it through sharing his/her experience,
opinion and questions in this field. Announcement on this event and registration form are available
in section «Announcements» on the WANO MC website www.wanomc.ru. We would be grateful if
the filled registration form and a passport copy reach WANO-MC office before 29 March 2019.

Considering the event expenses, lodging during the event will be covered by WANO Moscow Centre.
Travel expenses and per diem allowance of the participant are to be covered by his/her home
company.

Should you have any questions related to the Pl workshop, please, do not hesitate to contact the

event coordinator Mr. Andrii Pidipryhora (podoprygora@wanomc.ru), WANO MC Adviser.

| hope for continued fruitful cooperation.
Best regards,
Mr. Vasily Aksenov

Director
WANO Moscow Centre

Attachment: registration form on 1 page
announcement on 3 pages

Pidipryhora +7(495)2210294
podoprygora@wanomc.ru




